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Dear valued PPRC website user,

We redesigned our website in 2012.  Your satisfaction and opinions about the new website will inform future changes in the website design and function. 

Please take a few minutes to answer the following questions about your experiences with our new website: http://www.pprc.org/

1) Have you used the PPRC website in the past six months?
· Yes
· No- no need to continue with this survey.

2) What topics (or pages) are you looking for when you access our website?

3) Can you find the topic or information you are seeking within one or two clicks?
· Yes 
· No
· If No:  What would help you find the information more easily?

4) Are the topics in the two navigation bar menus at the top of the home page helpful? 
Yes
No
If No:  What topic(s) would you like to see on the navigation bars?

5) Are you using the PPRC website to access new information?
Yes
No

6) What do you like best about the PPRC website?


7) What do you find is the most frustrating or worst part of the website?


The public reporting and recordkeeping burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 4 minutes per response.  Send comments on the Agency’s need for this information, the accuracy of the provided burden estimates, and any suggested methods for minimizing respondent burden, including through the use of automated collection techniques to the Director, Collection Strategies Division, U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (2822T), 1200 Pennsylvania Ave., NW, Washington, DC 20460.  Include the OMB control number in any correspondence.  Do not send the completed survey to this address.
